
CITY OF CLEARWATER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PENNY FOR PINELLAS PROJECTS 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Wednesday, September 4, 2024 

6:00 p.m. 
 

A public hearing will be held by the City of Clearwater in City Council Chambers, Clearwater Main Library, 

100 North Osceola Avenue, Clearwater, Florida, regarding the Penny for Pinellas project list for fiscal years 

2024/25 through 2029/30 totaling $79,653,460 to fund capital projects under the Penny for Pinellas plan.  

 

There are no changes proposed to Penny for Pinellas project funding in the fiscal year 2024/2025 

budget. 

 

Interested parties may appear and be heard at the hearing or file written notice of approval or objection with 

the City Clerk prior to the hearing.  Any person who decides to appeal any decision made by the Council, 

with respect to any matter considered at such hearing, will need to request a record of the proceedings and, 

for such purpose, may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record 

includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based per Florida Statute 286.0105. 

 

Rosemarie Call, MMC     City of Clearwater 

City Clerk      P.O. Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748 

 

A copy of this ad in large print is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  Any person with a disability 

requiring reasonable accommodation in order to participate in this meeting should call (727) 562-

4090 with their request. 

 

 


